
Taylor University Taylor University 

Pillars at Taylor University Pillars at Taylor University 

Taylor University Bulletin (1912-1963) Noncurrent Publications 

2-1917 

Taylor University Bulletin (February 1917) Taylor University Bulletin (February 1917) 

Taylor University 

Follow this and additional works at: https://pillars.taylor.edu/tu-bulletin 

 Part of the Higher Education Commons 

https://pillars.taylor.edu/
https://pillars.taylor.edu/tu-bulletin
https://pillars.taylor.edu/noncurrent-pubs
https://pillars.taylor.edu/tu-bulletin?utm_source=pillars.taylor.edu%2Ftu-bulletin%2F401&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1245?utm_source=pillars.taylor.edu%2Ftu-bulletin%2F401&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
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INSTITUTE OF EVANGELISM 
AND BIBLE CONFERENCE 

April 27—May (1 

Spring Term Opens March 21, 1917 

Entered as second class matter at Upland, Ind., April 8, 1909, under Act of Congress, July 16, 1894. 



Institute of Evangelism and Bible Conference 
April 27 — May 6 

cThe Bible Institute fhat has been a feature of the Spring term at Tay­
lor University for some time, will be held this year, April 27^ to May 6fli. 
This Institute is so valuable to all who attend it that the Faculty unanimous­
ly voted to continue it. A number of those who were in attendance last 
year have written back, expressing their very great pleasure and Are good 
thejl got from the Institute. 

OTre Bible teachers in fhis Institute are men and women who are special­
ists on the subjects they present. A church will be making an excellent in­
vestment to pay their preacher's v5ay to fhis Institute. Sunday Schools could 
afford to send their teachers. The expenses are made so low that anyone 
can attend. Those who come from a distance can secure their board and 
room for $5 a week, or $6 for the entire ten days. All those who anticipate 
coming for the week or ten days, should secure accommodations in advance-
Lectures on Bible, Prophesy, Doctrine, Preaching and Evangelism will be 
given and Evangelistic Services will be held every evening. 



Dedication 
<Tke most beautiful building on tbe Taylor University campus 

is tbe SwallovJ-Robin dormitory. It is a most comfortable borne for 
tbe ladies and it will be a great memorial to tbose wbo bave contri­
buted to its construction. One of tbe greatest attractions during tbe 
Commencement week will be tbe dedication of tbis most valuable 
addition to tbe plant of Taylor University. Dedication will take place 
on tbe i2tb of June, and all wbo are interested in tbis great work of 
Christian education, tbat can possibly be present, should witness tbis 
dedication. A cordial invitation is extended to everyone. 



Mormal Department 
The Spring term of Taylor University will include the Normal Course 

in Class A. The school is prepared for the very best possible instruction 
in this line. A number of the teachers huve beem specially trained in Nor­
mal schools and are well qualified to make the department f rst class. Op­
portunities will be open to the teachers to take work in other departments. 

Domestic Science 
One of the strongest departments of Taylor University is our Domes­

tic Science Department. Our instructor is a graduate of a strong technical 
School. Those who come for the Spring term will have unusual opportun­
ities in this department. 

Academy 
The Academy of Taylor is commissioned as a High School. If you 

have completed the Common School Course, you can do your High Schcol 
work at Taylor. If you have completed a course in a Certified High Schcc 1, 
you can enter Taylor and complete the High School course. 



Shorthand, Typewriting and Bookkeeping 
Our instructor in tkis department is a man who has had a wide exper­

ience in Business Colleges. The best possible instruction is being offered in 
these lines. 

OThe English Department 
die growth of the different departments in Taylor University is very 

encouraging. We are making an effort to have every department the very 
best possible. At the head of our English department is Dr. Marie Zim­
merman who has studied at a number of the leading universities in this 
country and Germany. She has her doctor's degree from the University of 
Chicago. She stands at the very head of her profession and is recognized 
by all as an expert in her department. She is building up this department 
until it is second to none. 

dre associate professor in this department is Miss Bertha Munro who 
has her master's degree from Radcliffe, Harvard University. She is a grad­
uate of Boston University. She has had wide experience in this department 
and is helping to make it one of the leading departments in the University. 
She is greatly beloved by all her students. 

Prof. Guy Smith, assistant professor in this department is a graduate of 
Northwestern University. He is doing splendid work and is helping to 
maintain the high standard of this department. 



Dr. T. C. Reade 
All great Institutions Have gathered around some great perscnage; sorr e-

one who did not live for himself, who was willing to sacrifice and labor, v?ho 
had a vision of a great purpose, and dared give his life for its accomplish­
ment. Dr. Reade was such a man. He saw a vision of Taylor Univer­
sity and put his life into it. He spared not himself. He laid the founda­
tion for a great work. Taylor University is doing a great work because men 
have seen a vision of the sacrificial Christ and have given themselves ransom 
for this great work. One of the greatest of these men was Dr. Reade. He 
wrote a little booklet, "Samuel Morris", which has gone all over the world 
as an evangel and has blessed the world and will continue to do so until the 
end of time. He has also written the "Elder Brother" and "St. Barnabas, 
the Good". Many revivals have started o~0er the country by the reading 
of these little books. They should be circulated everywhere. All three 
are published by Taylor University. 



Annuity Bond 
One of the very best ways to invest money that will insure a regular in­

come without the worry of reinvestment is to take a Taylor University an­
nuity bond. We will pay from 5% to 6% interest on the money thus re­
ceived, and as there will be no taxes on the doner, it will be the same as from 
8% to q% interest on the investment. 

Summer Camp Meetings 
A number of the members of the faculty of Tay)lor University are 

available for summer camp meetings. The president and several other mem­
bers of the faculty are engaged for several sessions. 

T ransfers 
If there is no township High School in your township, your Trustee 

will transfer y*ou to Taylor University* for your High School work and pay 
your tuition. 



Evangelistic Services 
Dr. John L. Brasher, one of the leading evangelists of the 

country has just closed a very successful evangelistic meeting at Tay­
lor University. A great many seekers were at the altar. The Holy 
Spirit's conviction was on the students, and the work was thorough, 
Dr Brasher is a strong preacher of Holiness. He came with a mes-
sage that helped the young people to a real vision. 

One of the greatest opportunities that the students of Taylor 
University have is to meet such men as Dr. Brasher who come here 
from time to time and help lift them up to the highest possible life 
in Christ. 



Daily Program of Bible Conference 
9:00 A. M.— Chapel Service, preaching hj) John F. Owen 
10:00 A. M.'— Lectures on the Prophets by Rev. George Shaw 
11:00 A. M.— Lectures on the New Testament by Prof. N. Wray 
1:30 P. M.- Lectures on Preaching, Doctrines and Evangelism by 

Prof. Geo. W. Ridout 
2:30 P. M.— Lectures on Bible Teaching on Holiness by Pres. M. 

Vayhinger 
7:30 P. M.— Evangelistic Services, Rev. John F. Owen 

Note— Board and lodging $5.00 per week; $6.00 for ten days. 
We kave been very fortunate in securing REV. JOHN F. OWEN 

who will have charge of our Bible Institute. Brother Owen has been a stud­
ent and teacher of the Bible from the evangelistic as well as from the scien­
tific standpoint. He has been a very successful evangelist and has a nation­
wide reputation. All who know him speak of him in the highest terms. Our 
Bible Institute will be kept up to the level on which it has been run in the 

past years. 



A Great Surprise 
It is a great surprise that so few people divide with the Lord irt 

their wills. So few there are who recognize God as the giver of all 
gifts; who remember him when they write their wills. We are stew­
ards of all we possess. We dare not ignore this fact when we make 
our wills. Look around for some great work that is greatly advanc­
ing the cause of the Lord and slip it into your will. You can not do> 
better than to put Taylor University in your will and thus direct a 
part of the money that God has given you into His work, for here 
it will go on blessing the world forever. Write your will. 
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